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R-207 road marking 
 
(Kahnawake – 7 Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2025) 
 
The Public Works Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) 
wishes to advise the community that road marking work for R-207 is 
expected to begin tonight, weather permitting. 
 
This phase of the road marking will involve the removal of the R-207 
center lines overnight, Wednesday, May 7th. Fresh paint will then be 
applied overnight on Thursday, May 8th. The R-207 road marking is 
anticipated to be completed by Friday, May 9th. 
 
Drivers are urged to exercise caution, reduce speed when entering 
construction zones, and adhere to the Move-Over Law when 
encountering flashing lights. 
 
The MCK reminds the public that these works are subject to change 
due to weather conditions, operational constraints, or work 
progression. 
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